
TRANSITION TO RECYCLE BC CURBSIDE
COLLECTION

INFORMATION FOR RESIDENTS, AUGUST 2024
Beginning in November residents who participate in curbside recycling through the District of Invermere will
now have their recyclables processed through the Recycle BC program. There will be no change to
collection days and frequency. However, there will be some differences to the items allowed in your
curbside cart. 

For more information  please visit the Recycle BC website:  recyclebc.ca

The above graphic shows acceptable recyclables starting in November. Please note flexible plastic eg. plastic bags
are no longer accepted in curbside recycling, this includes placing bagged recyclables in your cart. Flexible
plastics, glass, and foam products can be dropped off for recycling at the Recycle BC transfer station in Invermere’s
industrial park ,1101 Industrial 1 Rd, Invermere. Keep up to date with further recycling information via the Sustainable
Invermere Facebook page and on the DOI website.


